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The city commission approved the construction bids
for the 2022 street Program.

The 2022 street paving/repair program will include the &
following streets: Valley Square Drive, Heatherstone
Court, Stoneledge Court, Sunny Acres Lane, Roselawn
Drive, Millstone Court, Homestead Drive, Eureka Drive, &<«
Beech Drive, and Honeysuckle Drive. In addition, work
will be completed on the Keavy Drive stabilization
which includes construction of a pier wall and
reconstruction of the road over the dam.

The total 2022 construction cost will be $759,059 which
will be the largest amount ever committed to repaving
and repairing streets.The construction contract was
awarded to Michels construction.The work will begin in
the spring.

The Taylor Mill Sidewalk Phase 3 project is proceeding.
The updated plans were submitted to KYTC and

approved on January 10, 2022. The final design
’&scope of the project was cost estimated and
g additional SNK funds was requested by the city.
The city was awarded an additional $84,642 SNK
| funds for right-a way acquisition. This additional
. money brings the total SNK funds allotted for
| the project to over $1,328,750, 20% of which is
the responsibility of the City. The plans to
upgrade Pride Park took a step in the right
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direction when the ARPA grant dollars
allotted to Taylor Mil were given more
flexibility on how to spend the federal
dollars. The city received
approximately 1.7 million federal

dollars during the pandemic to assist in ™ ﬁ\

replacing lost revenue that occurred.

Mayor Bell:
dbell@taylormillky.gov

Commissioner Braden:
cbraden@taylormillky.gov

Commissioner Kreimborg:
mkreimborg@taylormillky.gov

Commissioner Merritt:
rmerritt@taylormillky.gov

Commissioner Murray:
dmurray@taylormillky.gov

CAO Haney:
bhaney@taylormillky.gov

Upcoming City Events:

Saturday April 9th, 2022 Easter
Egg Hunt. The rain date will be
April 16th, 2022

Saturday April 23, 2022 City
Shred Event

Tasty Tuesday begins May 3rd
through September 27th.

Saturday May 27th and May
28th City Wide Yard Sale
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